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Supply of Microsoft Software 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 14, 2021, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Authorize the award of the contract to Softchoice LP in the upset limit amount of 
$9,519,000 in Canadian funds, inclusive of taxes, for an approximate three-year term 
from Notification of Award to December 31, 2023, as a result of a competitive process 
conducted by the Ontario Ministry of Government and Consumer Services. 


